
Step 1 
You should tell your child’s school that you have decided 

to home educate.  This will stop your child being 

registered as ‘missing in education’. 

You will be contacted at least on an annual basis to let us 

know that your home education is still full time and 

suitable to your child’s needs.  

Your school will inform the local authority that your child 

will no longer be attending. 

The Multi Agency Support Team (MAST) will contact you.  

They will ask to meet you and your child to discuss your 

decision and offer support.   

The Home Education Advisor will contact you again after a 

few weeks to see how your home education is progressing. 

The Home Education Advisor will contact you and ask for 

information about your home education.  You will receive 

information through the post and/or be offered a visit. 

Further visits or meetings may be arranged if your home 

education is not full time or suitable. 
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What happens when you leave a mainstream school to 
home educate?




